
Teacher Conference Feedback 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Parent/Guardian's Name], 

Thank you for attending the recent conference regarding [Student's Name]. I appreciate your 

involvement in their educational journey. 

During our meeting, we discussed several behavioral concerns that have been impacting 

[Student's Name]'s learning experience. Specifically, we noted issues such as: 

• Difficulty following class instructions 

• Frequent disruptions during lesson time 

• Challenges in working collaboratively with peers 

To address these concerns, we recommend implementing the following strategies: 

1. Regular check-ins with [Student's Name] to monitor progress. 

2. Positive reinforcement for appropriate behavior. 

3. Consistent communication between home and school. 

Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions or if you would like to discuss this 

further. Together, we can work towards a positive change for [Student's Name]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


